
             
 
 
 
05th December 2018 
 

Re: Letter of Consent 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
 
Kildare County Council confirm that its Roads Department have liaised with 
Donnachadh O'Brien Consulting Engineers regarding proposal to install and upgrade 
surface water network in relation to a residential development adjacent the Oldtown 
Road in Celbridge.  
 
The council have no objection to drainage works undertaken in the public roads as 
identified on the following two drawings for the purpose of the application and for no 
other purpose.  
 
1. OLDCEL-DOB-00-DR-C-003.1 (PROPOSED SW LAYOUT) 
2. OLDCEL-DOB-00-SI-DR-C-003.2 (PROPOSED SW DRAINAGE) 
 
Capacity issues raised during meeting between consultants and the Roads M.D. 
Office on the 29th Nov 2018 will form part of this consent. 
 
This consent does not confer any rights to O'Flynn Construction Co. LTD in respect 
of the lands identified outside their development and on public roads. 
 
All works carried out on public roads must have prior written agreement from the 
Roads Department and shall have regard to necessary licenses, disruption to traffic, 
times of work and reinstatement requirements. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Cyril Buggie 
Area Engineer 
Celbridge Leixlip Municipal District 

Comhairle Contae Chill Dara, 
Cill Droichead/Léim an 
Bhradáin Ceantar Bardasach 
Sráid Laighean, 
Maigh Nuad, 
Co. Chill Dara. 
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